IFTF Open Books Policy

IFTF seeks to be a transparent organization. Therefore, at the end of each calendar year, the
Secretary and Treasurer will together write and publish a Transparency Report, which will include (but
is certainly not limited to):

The amount and source categories of incoming funds;

The amount and expenditure categories of outgoing funds;

A general accounting of volunteers, their hours, and where these hours were spent;
IFTF’s monthly and yearly spending rates;

An assessment of the overall financial health of IFTF.

We hope to become more transparent as time goes on, not less. Therefore, while the 2016
Transparency Report is a good starting point, we commit ourselves to providing more detail in
subsequent years, particularly with regard to individual projects.



